
 

 

23 April 2024 

Land Administration Act 1997 

PROPOSED PERMANENT CLOSURE OF UNCONSTRUCTED ROAD RESERVES  

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Shire of Exmouth at its latest Ordinary Council 

meeting held on 18 April 2024, resolved to propose the permanent closure of Lot 1804, 1806 – 

1818 on Deposited Plan 426187, and public comments are invited prior to the Council considering 

this matter further.  

Further details can be viewed here or may be inspected at the Shire of Exmouth Administration 

Office at 2 Truscott Crescent, Exmouth between the hours of 8.30am to 4.30pm Monday to Friday. 

Public submissions regarding the above may be made in writing to the Chief Executive Officer, 

Shire of Exmouth, PO Box 21, Exmouth WA 6707 or emailed to: info@exmouth.wa.gov.au and 

received at the Shire Offices not later than 4 pm, 14 June 2024. 

 

Ben Lewis,  

Chief Executive Officer 
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